



22 September 2025

**Dear Families** 

## Primary Tag Rugby Festival at East Grinstead Rugby Club - Wednesday 24 September 2025

In recognition of their impressive attitude shown in physical education lessons, it gives me great pleasure to invite your child to assist with an exciting event, which offers all of our local primary schools the chance to take part in the Primary Tag Rugby Festival at East Grinstead Sports Club on Wednesday 24 September 2025.

The students will need to meet at the PE office at 8:15am. I will transport them up to the club in the minibus. The event will finish at 3:15pm. I will bring your child back to Sackville in the minibus. They will be required to wear their sports kit and come prepared for the British weather! They will need to have a snack, lunch, and should also make sure they have plenty of water with them.

The students should excuse themselves from lessons and catch up on any work missed.

If you are happy for your child to take part in this exciting event for the primary children, then please give consent <u>here</u> no later than **Tuesday 23 September 2025**.

Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be found on our <u>website</u>. **Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit** 

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Currie

**PE Teacher and School Sports Coordinator** 

















